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Below you will find a list of security measures that have been taken or will be taken on each 

BISD campus to increase the safety of our BISD students and personnel.  

 

Brownwood High School 

 Additional security cameras will be installed  

 

Brownwood Middle School  

 Fifteen new Motorola radios have been purchased  

 Additional security cameras will be installed  

 

Brownwood Intermediate School  

 New door access controls with keyless entry will be installed  

 New security cameras will be installed  

 Watch D.O.G.S Program   

East Elementary  

 Additional fencing to secure the playground is scheduled to be installed  

 Watch D.O.G.S Program  

 

Woodland Heights  

 Additional fencing was installed to secure a new PK playground  

 Watch D.O.G.S Program   

 

Northwest Elementary  

 The secure vestibule has been remodeled to allow visitors to enter through a central 

location  

 Plans for new road and point of entry for a safer student drop-off and pick-up are being 

finalized with BISD and the City of Brownwood for implementation in Fall 2020   

 Watch D.O.G.S Program  
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District-wide  

 The BISD School Safety Committee is currently reviewing and revising our BISD 

Emergency Operations Plan.  

 A Mental Health Specialist has been hired for BISD   

 An additional half-time Student Resources Officer (SRO) has been hired to support all 

BISD campuses.   

 Our current SRO team:  

o Full-time High School SRO – Officer Bastardo  

o Full-time Middle School SRO – Officer Lee (added 2018)  

o Half-time Elementary/Intermediate SRO – (added 2018)  

o Half-time Elementary/Intermediate SRO – (added 2019)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


